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22nd June 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 10 CAREERS WEEK 
 
Year 10 will be taking part in Careers Week at Glenwood from Monday 3rd July to 
Friday 7th July 2023 which will provide them with an introduction to the world of 
employment.  
 
The main focus of the week will be visits to see different roles and a variety of 
workplaces; some visits may be a tour and some may be more hands-on.  We will 
also have some visitors in school. 
 
The pupils must remain in school uniform for the week and bring a packed lunch (we 
will provide a packed lunch for those with free school meals). No money is required 
for pupils to bring on the visits but all pupils should arrive promptly in school as we 
will be going off site at 9am, returning around 2.30. 
 
We also enclose a Parental Permission form to allow us to take your child to Asda 
for a behind-the-scenes tour.  Please complete, sign and return to school by 3rd July 
2023. 
 
This will be a fun-packed week which we are sure your child will enjoy! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs S Tudor 
 
 Mrs S Tudor 
Careers Week Co-ordinator 
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